
 

 
Date: 3 July 2023 

 

 

Notice of temporary suspension of B.Com classes 

 

 

In accordance with the notification dated June 19th, 2023, issued by the University of 

Calcutta, our college will be conducting the CH CC6.1 CH(PR) Project Examination 

from July 7th to July 13th, 2023. This examination is specifically for the students of the 

B.Com Sem VI Honours Examination 2023 (under CBCS) and 3rd Year B.Com (Hons) 

under the (1+1+1 System). The decision to temporarily suspend regular B.Com classes 

during this period has been made in order to allocate the classrooms exclusively for the 

smooth and uninterrupted conduct of the mentioned examination. 
 

 
Dr. Nabanita Chakabarti   

Principal 

Heramba Chandra College 


